
 
MUPY welcomed delegates from Health Services, Pakistan
 

Mar 24, 2016       
 
On March 24th, 2016, Dr. Farsai Chanjaruporn welcomed Dr. Rizwan Arshad Khan, CEO of Health
Services, Pakistan. The purpose of this visit was to discuss about academic collaboration between
two institutions. 

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1769


